JAMES E. RODIBAUGH

Telephone Mentone 11

MENTONE

INDIANA

1105 E. Douglast St. Goshen, Indiana

February 3, 1958

Mr. N. W. Marty Agricultural Extension Service Lafayette, Indiana

Re: Town of Mentone Park.

Dear Mr. Marty:

This is in reply to your letter of January 30, 1958, concerning the Mentone Park.

Shortly after receiving your layout sketch last September, I moved from Mentone to doshen, Indiana. At that time I delivered the sketch and our previous correspondence to Mr. Ned Igo, chairman of the Mentone Park Board. I have no information as to plans formulated or action taken by the Park Board since that date.

Park Board, I am uncertain of the present composition of the Park Board, I am forwarding your letter to Mr. Forrest D. Miner, a member of the Town Board, who I am sure will deliver same to the present chairman of the Park Board.

Very truly yours,

James E. Rodibaugh